
OFFICE OF THE DEAN FACULTY OF ENGINEEERING 

University of Kashmir, Hazratbal, Srinagar-190 006 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

The end-Semester Examination of B.Tech., scheduled to be held at the Department of 

Electronics, University of Kashmir and at the College of Engineering, Zakura 

Campus, on Monday, 7
th 

of September, 2015, has been postponed.  The new dates for 

the said exams will be published subsequently. 

 

All other exams of B.Tech. will be conducted as per already notified Date Sheet. 

 
 

   

(Prof. G. Mohiuddin Bhat) 

Dean Faculty of Engineering 
No. F(Examination-B.Tech.)DE/KU/15. 

Dated: 6
th

  September, 2015. 


